
 
 

  
 

REQUEST 16349  RESPONSE 

I am writing to request information pertaining to domiciliary 
care contracts (Care at Home / Domiciliary Care for 
Adults) held by your council. 
 
Specifically, I am seeking details related to the following: 
 
1. The expiry dates of current domiciliary care framework 

(FPS) contracts, including any extensions that have 
been granted or planned extensions. 

 
2. The expected date of any upcoming tender for new 

domiciliary care contracts. 
 
 
3. Any information regarding additional rounds for joining 

the current tender process, if applicable. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4. Details of any current requirements for support 

provisions on a spot rate basis. 
 
 
5. The process followed for awarding spot rate contracts 

to providers. 
 

6. The rates currently paid to spot rate providers for 
domiciliary care services. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
1. Contracts in place till 31/03/2027 with an 

option to extend for a further 2 years till 
31/03/2029. 
 

2. Review will be undertaken Sep 2026 re 
possible further extensions being invoked or 
not. 

 
3. Due to the implementation of the ‘2023 

Procurement Act’, which is anticipated to be 
in place by October 2024 (date is subject to 
change), the Procurement Team have not 
yet released information on any future 
procurement or renewal of current 
frameworks, however these will be under the 
new regulations.  

 
4. We do not have any requirement for spot 

rate provision outside of our commissioned 
framework provision. 

 
5. N/A 

 
 
6. N/A 
 
 
 
 
 

 


